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Meeting Minutes 
July 1, 2015 
 
Attendees: 9 Alicia Andrews, Dave Andrews, Ruben Cruz, Bert Jacobson, Bonnie Mueller, Jim 
Mueller, Chris Pokorny, Bren Wamsley, Lorin Wamsley,  
 
President, Ruben Cruz, called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm. 
Secretary, Bren Wamsley read the June 3rd minutes and they were approved as read. 
Treasurer, Jim Mueller dreamed he had done the Treasurers’ report, but he hadn’t. 
 

Old Business 
 

Old Equipment Storage Update 
Tim Steck was absent and will provide an update at the next meeting. Bert Jacobson 
mentioned he had gone up to Shelton, WA for a Viper Club event and noticed they were in 
need of better timing equipment.  Possibly they would be interested in our old equipment. 

Larison Rock Planning 
Bonnie Mueller asked Ruben to confirm that the potties will be delivered Friday.  Once again 
the event is ready to roll. We will have around 45 participants. 

Trailer Storage Lot Clean-up Recap      
Jim Mueller reported we had 15 people come out for clean-up and it took 45 minutes.  Lorin 
Wamsley won the free autocross entry. 

Event 5 and 6 Planning 
Bert Jacobson shared the course maps.  Bert and Jerry Braunberger will be going up on 
Thursday afternoon.  Bonnie and Jim Mueller will be going up Thursday morning to blow off the 
course area. They will tow the registration trailer.  Lorin Wamsley will obtain the gate code 
combination and pass it along to the appropriate people. 

Highway Clean-up 
Bonnie Mueller scheduled the next highway clean-up for Saturday, August 15th 9:00 am at 
Superior Tire in Goshen.  Lunch will follow. 
 

New Business 
 
Banquet Committee Meeting 

Bren Wamsley announced the first banquet committee meeting will be July 15th.  If anyone has 
any ideas for entertainment, please forward to Bren.  Some people suggested Lets Make a 
Deal would be fun again.  Bren will discuss with the committee.  Those serving on the 
committee this year are:  Ruben and Rachel Cruz, Ryan Wamsley and Dani Zimmerman, Licia 
Shultz, Hope Mueller, and Lorin and Bren Wamsley.   

Photographer 
Bruce Harmon will not be able to continue in our photographer position the remainder of the 
year.  Ruben Cruz indicated he had received a call from a fellow who is interested in taking 
over this position.  Ruben will talk with him once again and explain that this would remain a 
free service to our participants.   

Schedule Flyer Party 
The flyer party will be held at 5:30 pm Thursday, July 16th at Jim Mueller’s old office.   
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Adjourn Meeting 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:11 pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Bren Wamsley, Secretary 

 

 
Homework Assignments 

 

News Articles will be written by the following individuals and are submitted to Bren Wamsley 
(BreWams@comcast.net) no later than the first Friday following the monthly meeting. 
 
AUG Peggy Steck  SEP  Keith Olsen  OCT DaWayne Kerbs  
NOV Bert Jacobson DEC Douglas Thomas JAN Ruben Cruz   
FEB    MAR    APR 
  
All – Flyer Party, 5:30 pm Friday, July 16th at Jim Mueller’s old office 
All – Highway Clean-Up, 9:00 am Saturday, August 15th at Superior Tire in Goshen 
Bert Jacobson – Chair Event 5 
Bonnie Mueller – Insurance Events 5 and 6 
Jerry Braunberger – Chair Event 6 
Jerry Braunberger – Check out A/C electrical requirements 
Lorin Wamsley – Make sponsors aware of the “Specials” page for discount offer 
Lorin Wamsley – Obtain Willamette Pass gate code combination 
Ruben Cruz – Retrieve VP position manual from Tanner 
Ruben Cruz – Recruit club photographer 
Tim Steck – Check out national forums to sell our old equipment 
Tim Steck – Revise sponsor’s “Specials” page 


